HEADQUARTERS ARMY SERVICE FORCES

SPECIAL SERVICES DIVISION
25 West 43rd Street
New York |8, N.Y.

In reply
refer to SPSPB 418
(16 Dec 44) 16 December 1944,
; Mr. Forrest C, Allen,

University of Kansas,
Leavwrence, Kanssas,

Dear lir, Allen:=

Thank you very much for your response to our precautionary
letter,

I fear that I will be unable to answer your questions until
Colonel Henry W, Clark returns from overseas,

With my appreciation for your interest and desire to
cooperate, 1 am

Yours very truly,

G

FRED V, MALY,
Captain, Infantry,
Acting Chief, Athletic Branch,



